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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is
provided below.

Comments were submitted at 5:12 PM on 28 Jan 2021 from Mr John McFarlane.

Application Summary

Address: Land 120M Northeast Of 55 Bothwell Road Bothwell Road
Hamilton South Lanarkshire

Proposal:
Erection of two dwellinghouses with associated studio flats
above attached garage, raised decking at rear and
formation of access.

Case Officer: Jim Blake

Click for further information

Customer Details
Name:

Email:

Address:

Mr John McFarlane

9 Hamilton Park South Hamilton

Comments Details
Commenter
Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons
for
comment:

Comments: This site is zoned in the Local Development Plan as Green
Network, i.e. NOT for housing.
There are 8 flats adjacent to the proposal, they will suffer
significant loss of amenity and privacy due to being
overlooked.
There is a tree preservation order in place, this development
will adversely affect nature conservation and will damage
the existing habitat and environment.
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